
COVID-19 Update | March 2020

Due to increased isolation precautions  
to minimise contact and assist in 

containing the spread of the COVID-19 virus, 
the VicWater office will be closed 

until further notice.
Our staff remain active during this time and will 

continue operations in a virtual workplace 
environment. 

We thank you for your understanding during this 
unique situation.
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